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Progress Report 

 
Tidewater crews spent most of the week of  August 15th  working at the Mill Creek site placing 
the large multiplate  culvert. Crews were able to prepare the base and  set a section of the pipe. 
Crews are now working  on the upstream  concrete  headwall. Tidewater also installed several 
cross pipes along the project during the week.  

  
            Cross Pipe Installation                                                Mill Creek Multiplate 

 
Construction Scheduled for the week of August 22nd 

Crews will continue to work at the Mill Creek culvert installation working on the concrete 
headwall. Work will also start for the construction of a bridge at Hayes Creek. Crews will also be 
installing cross culverts along the  length of  the project.  
 

Traffic Information 
As construction activities continue this upcoming week, expect delays of less than 30 minutes.  .  
 

Contractor’s Work Schedule 
 

Monday thru Friday, Hours: 7am – 6pm 
 

All newsletters can be accessed at http://www.wfl.fhwa.dot.gov/projects/powers_agness 
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Phone (360) 619-7769 

 

http://www.wfl.fhwa.dot.gov/projects/powers_agness
mailto:LarrySharp@banc3.com
mailto:Glenn.kutzera@dot.gov

